

MASSANUTTEN BROADCASTING CO. P.O. BOX 337 / BROADWAY, VIRGINIA 22815 / TELEPHONE (703) 896-8933

February 14, 1973

Mr. Carl Dabelstein 3300 North 56th St. Lincoln, Neb. 68507

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

I would like to thank you for your reception report on our program test for January 15th. Please consider this letter a confirmation of the reception.

I hope you will forgive the form letter but in the interest of time, I am writing this way.

Below please find a list of all areas from which we received reports of reception:

Wilmington, Delaware
Tampa, Florida
Rockton, Illinois
VillaPark, Illinois
Gary, Indiana
Valparaiso, Indiana
Bradford, Massachusetts

University City, Missouri Lincoln, Nebraska Alden, New York 2 reports Warren, Ohio Hatfield, Pennsylvania Walnutport, Pennsylvania Yardley, Pennsylvania

I enjoyed reading your comments and thank you again for your interest.

Sincerely, Keith Vollnogle